

4 February 2021



Dear

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST – WAKA KOTAHI NZTA FUNDED REPORT

I am responding to your information request of 17 December 2020 for a copy of a NZTA funded report, if available, on the investigation of costs, benefits and wider impacts of the city to harbour bridge in Dunedin, through the development of a single stage business case.

I advise that it is our intention, at this stage, to present a report to Council in May 2021 and therefore your request is declined pursuant to section 17(d) of the Local Government Information and Meetings Act 1987, as this information will soon be publicly available.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

 $\label{lem:linear_lin$

Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald

GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER

McDonald